MURRAY HILL NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

September 9, 2002

Alderman Thomas Nardelli !

- City of Milwaukee :
200 E. Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570

Dear Alderman Nardelli,

I am writing on behalf of Murray Hill Neighborhood Association which has its
. boundaries near UWM on the Upper East Side. This area is heavily impacted
with cars and other vehicles, and 1, other residents, and our guests cannot even
park in front of our homes.

On Thursday, September 12, 2002 the Public Safety Committee will hear
legislation sponsored by our Alderman, Mike D’ Amato, regarding permits for
service vehicles to park in excess of posted time limits. It is very difficult for our
residents to have repairs performed in and outside of their homes because of the
heavy commuter parking. We are in support of this legislation and ask for your
favorable consideration.

Thank you, |
 Kay Baldwin, President
Murray Hill Neighborhood Association

Cc: Mike D’ Amato



